CITY oF

PORT LAVACA
POLICE DEPARTMENT

To: City Secretary Mandy Grant

From: Chief Colin Rangnow

Date: April 21, 2025

Subject: Agenda Item: Port Lavaca Police Department Radar Speed Display Trailer

The Port Lavaca Police Department requests approval from the Port Lavaca City Council to declare
the Port Lavaca Police Department’s Kustom Signals Smart 850 radar speed display trailer VIN
#1R9BR0OS10EJ482069 as surplus. The trailer was purchased on 07/2014. Currently the radar
system and message board are inoperable.

Given the age of the unit, parts have become obsolete. The manufacture no longer carries needed
parts such as hydraulic shocks or the stabilizer jacks. Both the shocks and the jacks have been
replaced multiple times.

The unit has also sustained significant damage over the years from being hit by vehicles and
weather exposure.

Above mentioned is decommissioned and no longer used in day-to-day operations.

Chief Colin 'angnow

Port Lavaca Police Department



